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Gibraltar Finance to participate in Hedge Fund Startup Forum 2014, in Zurich 

 
Gibraltar Finance together with members of the Gibraltar Funds & Investments 
Association (GFIA) will be attending and exhibiting at the Hedge Fund Startup Forum 
to be held today in Zurich.  
 
This follows on the heels of the very successful Funds Lunch in London this week 
hosted by Government working closely with GFIA as part of the Gibraltar Day series 
of events. 
 
The Forum is the leading event for those looking to start a hedge fund and provides 
all the key insights into starting, maintaining and growing a successful hedge fund. 
The event provides those looking to start a Hedge Fund with an in depth guide to 
setting up a fund and gaining investment. 
 
The Gibraltar delegation will include Gibraltar Finance Senior Executives, Philip 
Canessa and Mike Ashton who will have the opportunity to discuss the benefits of 
using Gibraltar as a domicile of choice within the European Union single market for 
the establishment of Funds, Hedge Funds, Asset Managers and Hedge Fund 
Managers requiring the facility to passport throughout the EU.  
 
Albert Isola MP, Minister for Financial Services and Gaming commented, “This 
Forum is the ideal event for Gibraltar Finance and GFIA to showcase our offering 
and the advantages for hedge fund startups to use Gibraltar as their preferred EU 
jurisdiction. This event in Zurich, together with our recent successful visit to Geneva, 
is essential to develop our Funds and Asset Management sector in Switzerland 
which is one of our key markets.”  
 
Details on the conference can be found online via the following link:  
http://www.iiribcfinance.com/FKW52748GBSPEM 
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